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Thanks to the generous support of Vegan Compassion
Group, our Humane Education Program continues to
thrive in 2025, providing a year-round, weekly educational
space for children to develop empathy, compassion, and
respect for animals, people, and the environment. Held every
Friday at our El Hato center, the program engages 40 children
aged 6 to 12 in dynamic, hands-on learning experiences
rooted in kindness and ethical responsibility.

HumaneHumane
EducationEducation
PROGRAMME



Following a culturally
relevant curriculum
developed by our team,
each three-hour session
blends interactive lessons,
storytelling, videos, games,
and discussions to teach
conflict resolution,
peaceful communication,
and the importance of
caring for animals and
nature. 

At the heart of the
program is the message
that animals are
sentient beings worthy
of kindness—not
resources to be
exploited.



A key component of the Humane Education Program is the
provision of nutritious, plant-based meals during each
session. These snacks not only support the nutritional needs
of children from food-insecure households, but also serve as
educational tools, demonstrating that plant-based foods are
healthy, accessible, and often grown locally.
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These meals introduce children to vegan eating in a practical,
enjoyable way, helping them and their families develop
greater food sovereignty and appreciation for
compassionate food choices.
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In addition to weekly sessions,
your support has enabled us to
host a special Mother’s Day
celebration, honoring the
caregivers who support our
students every day. This event
brought together children and
their mothers for a joyful
afternoon of community building.



The children expressed their appreciation by preparing
handmade gifts and games that highlighted themes of gratitude,
kindness, and family. Vegan refreshments were provided for all
attendees, allowing families to enjoy nutritious, plant-based
options while celebrating together.

This event was more than a
celebration—it was an
opportunity to share the
values of the program with
caregivers, reinforcing the
messages children learn each
week and deepening the
impact within the home.



Thanks to the compassionate support of Vegan
Compassion Group in this year, our Humane

Education Program continues to make a meaningful
difference in the lives of children and their

communities. By combining education with nutrition
and ethical awareness, we are building a more

compassionate future—one child, one family, and
one meal at a time.

We are honored to partner with you in this important
work and look forward to continuingour shared

mission of kindness and respect for all living beings .


